June 15, 1976

Mr. Edward Keljik

80 Cedar Lane

Westwood, Massachusetts 02090

Dear Mr, Keljik:

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your
Stewardship of St, Vartan, and your

gift of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 24556 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

. Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure

vb



